
3 Bed House - Detached
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9 Wharfedale Close, Allestree, Derby DE22 2UQ
Offers Around £365,000 Freehold



• Beautifully Presented Detached Home

• Ecclesbourne School Catchment Area

• Lounge & Dining Room

• Well-Appointed Fitted Kitchen

• Three Generous Sized Bedrooms

• Fitted Four Piece Family Bathroom

• Large Private Sunny Garden with Timber Shed

• Block Paved Driveway & Integral Garage

• Convenient & Popular Cul-de-Sac Location

• Easy Access to Duffield, Darley Abbey, Allestree Park & Darley Park

ECCLESBOURNE SCHOOL CATCHMENT AREA - A beautifully presented detached home with LARGE

GARDEN. The property boasts two spacious reception rooms, well appointed fitted kitchen, three well-

proportioned bedrooms and fitted four-piece family bathroom.

The private garden that basks in sunlight, providing an idyllic outdoor retreat. The garden is

complemented by a timber shed, offering additional storage or a delightful space for hobbies. The

block-paved driveway accommodates parking for up to four vehicles and leads to an integral

garage.

Conveniently located in a pleasant cul-de-sac, this home provides easy access to the picturesque areas

of Duffield, Darley Abbey, and Allestree Park, making it an excellent choice for those who enjoy

outdoor activities and scenic walks.

The Location
Allestree is a very popular residential suburb of Derby, approximately 3 miles from the city centre and

provides an excellent range of local amenities including the noted Park Farm shopping centre,

excellent local schools and regular bus services. Local recreational facilities include Woodlands Tennis

Club, Allestree Park and Markeaton Park together with Kedleston Golf Course. The property is within

walking distance of the Park Lane Surgery, local shops and petrol station. A regular bus service also

operates along Duffield Road (A6).

Excellent transport links are close by and fast access onto the A6, A38, A50 linking to the M1 motorway.

The location is convenient for Rolls Royce, Derby University, Royal Derby Hospital and Toyota. Fast

access to Duffield, Belper and Derby City Centre.

Accommodation

Ground Floor

Entrance Porch
5'8" x 3'8" (1.74 x 1.12)

With double glazed entrance door, radiator, coat hangers and half glazed internal door.

These particulars do not constitute an offer or a contract neither do they form part of an offer or contract. The vendor does not make or give and Messrs. Fletcher & Company nor
any person employed has any authority to make or give any representation or warranty, written or oral, in relation to this property. Whilst we endeavour to make our sales
details accurate and reliable, if there is any point which is of particular importance to you, please contact the office and we will be pleased to check the information for you,
particularly if contemplating travelling some distance to view the property. None of the services or appliances to the property have been tested and any prospective purchasers
should satisfy themselves as to their adequacy prior to committing themselves to purchase. 



Lounge
15'11" x 10'7" (4.86 x 3.25)

With feature wallpaper wall, wall lights, coving to ceiling,

three radiators, double glazed French doors opening on to

Indian stone paved patio and private rear garden andIndian stone paved patio and private rear garden and

double opening internal doors giving access to dining room.

Dining Room
15'9" x 10'8" (4.81 x 3.27)

With two radiators, feature wallpaper wall, coving to ceiling,

double opening internal doors giving access to lounge,

double glazed window and half glazed internal door.

Hallway
5'8" x 5'1" (1.73 x 1.56)

With wood flooring, door giving access to garage, radiator, understairs storage cupboard and half

glazed internal door into kitchen.

These particulars do not constitute an offer or a contract neither do they form part of an offer or contract. The vendor does not make or give and Messrs. Fletcher & Company nor
any person employed has any authority to make or give any representation or warranty, written or oral, in relation to this property. Whilst we endeavour to make our sales
details accurate and reliable, if there is any point which is of particular importance to you, please contact the office and we will be pleased to check the information for you,
particularly if contemplating travelling some distance to view the property. None of the services or appliances to the property have been tested and any prospective purchasers
should satisfy themselves as to their adequacy prior to committing themselves to purchase. 



Kitchen
16'0" x 8'0" (4.89 x 2.45)

With one and a half sink unit with mixer tap, wall and base

fitted units with the attractive matching worktops, range

cooker with concealed extractor hood, space for

fridge/freezer, radiator, spotlights to ceiling, floor heater,

tiled effect flooring, integrated dishwasher, double glazed

window with fitted blind overlooking private rear garden,

double glazed side access door and half glazed internal

door.

First Floor Landing
6'2" x 2'10" (1.89 x 0.87)

With access to roof space.

These particulars do not constitute an offer or a contract neither do they form part of an offer or contract. The vendor does not make or give and Messrs. Fletcher & Company nor
any person employed has any authority to make or give any representation or warranty, written or oral, in relation to this property. Whilst we endeavour to make our sales
details accurate and reliable, if there is any point which is of particular importance to you, please contact the office and we will be pleased to check the information for you,
particularly if contemplating travelling some distance to view the property. None of the services or appliances to the property have been tested and any prospective purchasers
should satisfy themselves as to their adequacy prior to committing themselves to purchase. 



Bedroom One
13'3" x 10'8" (4.06 x 3.27)

With feature wallpaper wall, radiator, double glazed

window to front and internal panelled door with chrome

fittings.3

Bedroom Two
10'9" x 10'8" (3.30 x 3.26)

With feature wallpaper wall, radiator, double glazed

window to rear and internal panelled door with chrome

fittings.

These particulars do not constitute an offer or a contract neither do they form part of an offer or contract. The vendor does not make or give and Messrs. Fletcher & Company nor
any person employed has any authority to make or give any representation or warranty, written or oral, in relation to this property. Whilst we endeavour to make our sales
details accurate and reliable, if there is any point which is of particular importance to you, please contact the office and we will be pleased to check the information for you,
particularly if contemplating travelling some distance to view the property. None of the services or appliances to the property have been tested and any prospective purchasers
should satisfy themselves as to their adequacy prior to committing themselves to purchase. 



Bedroom Three
8'1" x 8'0" (2.47 x 2.45)

With built-in wardrobe, radiator, double glazed window to

front and internal panelled door with chrome fittings.

Family Bathroom
8'2" x 8'0" (2.51 x 2.46)

With bath with mixer tap/hand shower attachment and

additional electric shower over with shower screen door,

pedestal wash handbasin, low level WC, walk-in separate

shower cubicle with chrome shower, tile splashbacks, tiled

effect flooring, heritage style towel rail/radiator, spotlights to

ceiling, two double glazed obscure windows both having

fitted blinds and internal panelled door with chrome fittings.

These particulars do not constitute an offer or a contract neither do they form part of an offer or contract. The vendor does not make or give and Messrs. Fletcher & Company nor
any person employed has any authority to make or give any representation or warranty, written or oral, in relation to this property. Whilst we endeavour to make our sales
details accurate and reliable, if there is any point which is of particular importance to you, please contact the office and we will be pleased to check the information for you,
particularly if contemplating travelling some distance to view the property. None of the services or appliances to the property have been tested and any prospective purchasers
should satisfy themselves as to their adequacy prior to committing themselves to purchase. 
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